
 

 

 
22 July 2019 

Update on Board Renewal Process 

 
Donaco International Limited announces that Argyle Street Management Limited (“ASM”) has 
formally withdrawn its request for a general meeting pursuant to section 249D of the 
Corporations Act 2001 (Cth), as announced to the market on 1 July 2019. 

Discussions continue with ASM, with the view towards strengthening the Board by the 
appointment of representatives of ASM as directors. 

As part of the process of Board renewal, which began with the appointment of Mr David Green 
as a Director on 9 April 2019, the Board also plans to appoint an additional independent non-
executive director in the near future. 
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Ben Reichel 
Executive Director 
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